
June 21, 2022 
 
 
 
 
RE: ST. THOMAS WATER ASSOCIATION 
 2021 SRF WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENTS – CONTRACT 2 
 DWSIRLF PROJECT# DWI-L250024-01 
    
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Greenbriar intends to bid the above referenced project on June 29, 2022.  We invite 
MBE and WBE proposals for any sub-contract work or material supply. 
 
Please provide your quotation to our office before 12:00 P.M., June 28, 2022. 
 
If you have questions concerning this project, or need additional information, please 
contact Jessie Neal or myself at 601-833-0975. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GREENBRIAR DSLP 

Neil Case 
 

Neil Case, Project Coordinator 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 


